
We went to St John’s Church to take part in an         
interactive workshop and learn all about the journey to 
Bethlehem.  It was a magical experience and we had 
lots of fun learning about the first Christmas.  We also 

enjoyed listening to stories, meeting different      
characters from the Bible, watching a puppet show 
and dressing up as  shepherds and the three kings. In 
the words of Tia “It was such a lovely story”. 


